
13 EAST 40TH STREET 

NEW YORK. N.Y. 10016-0178 TEL: (212) 481-6023 

THE PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF CYPRUS 

TO THE UNITED NATIONS 

7 May 1992 

Dear Mr. Kari Walden, 

The news that you were kind enough to convey to me that you 
will be completing quite shortly your Cultural Center are grati­
fying. The location of the Center, in the heart of culturally 
booming quarters and the scale of your ideas for the project as I 
experienced them during our meetings are such that can really 
turn the WALDEN HOUSE to a space for cultural activities of 
international dimensions. 

Expressing once more my appreciation for what you do with 
such creative passion, I wish you the best of success in your 
noble endeavours. 

Mr. Kari Walden 
WALDEN HOUSE Inc. 
47-49 Mercer Street 
New York, N.Y. 10013 
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Sincerely yours, 

Panicos Peon ides 
Adviser on Media and Communication 
to the ~Permanent _Mission of the 

Republic of Cyprus to the 
united Nations 
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	Επιστολή Panicos Peonides προς Kari Walden


